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/ooooo - 07 Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: 

To: Phillip Ellis 

cc: Traci Matthews 
Subject: RE: TYSP Confidentiality Request 

Friday, May 21,2010 9:07 AM 

Per this e-mail, we will return DN 03808-1 0 to the source. 

From: Phillip Ellis 
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2010 8:55 AM 
To: Kimberley Pena 
Cc: Traci Matthews 
Subject: RE: TYSP Confidentiality Request 

Howdy, 

Relating to the 'Ten-Year Site Plan, I'lorida I'ower Rr l ight also filed a confidentiality request for Document #? 03808-10. Would it 
be possible to return to the company as staff does not requii-e it at this time, without requiring a mling'? 

PS - I know thc e-mails rcfcrenced above relate to  a different document #, they're all a component of the Ten-Year Site Plan process. 

- Phillip Ellis (850-413-6626) 

512 1/2010 


